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Planning Report for period 2nd December 2020 – 1st January 2021 

 
Of the 12 planning and 3 tree applications validated during this period, none required further 
attention. 
 
20/00642/FULL – Change of use from public convenience to healthcare clinic – carpark, 
Queen Street, Broughty Ferry. 
 
Change of use approved 4th December 2020. 
 
20/00534/FULL – New cycleways, footpaths and infrastructure improvements – The 
Espladade, Broughty Ferry. 
 
This application has provisionally been placed on the draft agenda for consideration by the 
Planning Committee at its meeting on Monday 18th January 2021. The Committee will convene 
at 5 pm. BFCC have supported the application. 
 
 
John J Watson 
31st December 2020 
 


